
 
 

       VMRC MINUTES OF QUARTERLY MEETING 15th January 2025, Talbot Inn Berriew 
 
 
 
PRESENT: Cllr. Carmen Seal (Chair- Kerry): Cllr. Susan Robertson (Kerry): Cllr. Gwyneth 

Jones (Abermule with Llandyssil): Cllr Jane Rees (Abermule with Llandyssil): Cllr. 
Debbie Kent (Berriew): Cllr Phil Bettley (Berriew) Cllr. Sarah Brian (Montgomery): Cllr. 
Jules Lock (Montgomery): Cllr. Eve Meredith-Jones (Clerk – VMRC): 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC/VISITORS: Cllr.G. Meredith-Jones 

1. The chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. APOLOGIES: None 

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST: There were NO declarations of interest. 

4. MINUTES & MATTERS ARISING FROM 7th October 2024 

The minutes were APPROVED. 

5. Wendy Abel from PCC made a presentation for Grant funding for Biodiversity projects. 

6. It was agreed that the Footpath MoA could be signed iff the legal appendages were added. 

7. Berriew Community Council have recently held a public meeting to address the issues with the 
new bus timetables. 

8. FINANCES, BANKING UPDATE: 

    Accounts – AGREED and APPROVED. 

9. It was agreed that the Standing orders/ Terms of reference should be updated relating to 
substitute members in case of absence, distribution of funds in case of the cessation of the VMRC 
and agreement as to who can become a member. 

10. Date of next meeting: 16th April, Abermule Community Centre and and invite should be 
extended to Diane Reynolds to discuss “Sustainable Powys” 

 

End of minutes 


